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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am in full support of the yurts. They provide an excellent opportunity to expand the local outdoor economy in our
region and get people out to enjoy our natural beauties.

Although, these opportunities should not be gate kept by the guiding companies. As part of their approval, they
should allot a number of time slots for unguided, uncatered parties. This would maintain a community supported

entity, instead on a monopoly.

Thank you for your consideration.



